
 

   

Digital Health and European Reference Networks 
in the context of the Cross-Border Healthcare 

Directive evaluation.  

23 March 2021 ∙ 15:00 - 16:30h 

GoToWebinar 

This webinar aims to inform and engage EPF members and the broader patients’ community on the 

ongoing evaluation and consultation work on the Cross-border healthcare Directive (2011/24/EU). 

Following an introduction on the EPF work on the Directive, European Commission representatives 

will raise awareness on the ongoing evaluation of the Directive and focus on how EPF Members can 

engage in the consultation process. Finally, participants will discuss and share patient experiences in 

cross-border healthcare using the Directive’s provisions. 

 

Registration Link: to be updated when available 

15:00-15:10 
Introduction and summary of EPF work on the CBHC Directive 

Kaisa Immonen, EPF Director of Policy 

15:10-15:50 

The Evaluation of the Directive on patients’ rights in cross-border 
healthcare: Have patients’ rights improved a decade on? Overview 
of the evaluation consultative process. 

Caroline Hager, Team Leader Cross-Border Healthcare &Tobacco 
Control, DG Sante, European Commission 

Focus on: Digital Health and European Reference Networks in the 
context of the Cross-Border Healthcare Directive evaluation 

Martin Dorazil, Deputy Head of Unit, Digital Health & health & 
European Reference Networks, DG Sante, European Commission 

15:50-16:30 

Discussion on patients experiences with cross-border healthcare & 
Conclusions  

Moderated by: Kaisa Immonen, EPF Director of Policy 


